

Contact Janne Grose

Phone 02 4729 8262

Fax 02 4729 8141

Email janne.grose@water.nsw.gov.au

Our ref ER21009

Your ref MP10_0028

Department of Planning and Infrastructure GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Christine Chapman

Dear Christine

Remondis Alternative Waste Treatment Facility, Camellia Exhibition of Environmental Assessment (10_0028)

Further to your letter of 14 February 2012 inviting a submission on the Environmental Assessment for the project proposal the NSW Office of Water advises it is satisfied with the assessment and there are no recommended conditions of approval.

Should you require further information please contact Janne Grose, Planning and Assessment Coordinator on (02) 4729 8262 at the Penrith office.

Yours sincerely

Mark Mignanelli

Manager Major Projects, Mines and Assessment

23 April 2012